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COMPOST/WOOD CHIP GIVEAWAY 
 

The City of Oberlin will be giving away leaf compost and wood chips on the 
following dates from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.:   
 

Saturday, April 15, 2017 
 
Saturday, May 20, 2017 
 
Saturday, June 17, 2017 
 
Saturday, July 15, 2017 

 
Saturday, August 19, 2017 
 
Saturday, September 16, 2017 

 
This event will be postponed if wet conditions make the compost site too 
muddy for safe access.    

 
The leaf compost and wood chips will be available behind the City’s 
Wastewater Treatment Facility on St. Rt. 511 East.  The City’s front-end 
loader will be available to load into open trailers and pickup trucks.  
Residents may also bring a shovel and suitable containers to load smaller 
quantities.  
 
Delivery of compost and wood chips is also available for a fee. The 
application form can be found on the City’s Refuse & Recycling web page 
under Residential Services. 
 
Questions should be directed to the Public Works Department at 775-7218 

during normal business hours, 8:00-4:30.  


